



October 6, 2025

## **Provider Newsletter | October 2025**

Dear Provider,

Kern Health Systems (KHS) has released the October 2025 Provider Newsletter. The October 2025 Provider Newsletter includes information such as:

- Staying on Track with the Open Authorization Report
- Documentation Requirements for Claims and Disputes

The newsletter can be accessed via the KHS website by following the steps below:

- 1. Go to KHS Website
- 2. Click Provider
- 3. Click Provider Newsletter

<u>Provider Bulletins</u> are available on the <u>KHS website</u>. Please visit the site regularly to stay informed about the latest updates and announcements.

If you have any additional questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000, silent prompt #5.

Sincerely,

Kristie Onaindia Provider Relations Manager Kern Health Systems